COryY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th July 1938.

Dear Sir 2

I duly receiveﬁ your letters of the 7th and
26th ultimo respecting the motorship "MARALI" and, in
noting your remarks, I have to inform you that the
necessary amendments have been made 1in Dusseldorf report
No.198 relating to the Humboldt-Deutz engines Nos.473606,
473607, 473608 and 473610.

I am, Dear Sir.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

L.H, Wehrmeyer, Esq..
GRONINGEN.
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